COMMON COUNCIL September 12, 2017

At 6:00 p.m. Mayor Long called to order a Public Hearing for the
2018 Wabash City Schools Budget. Matt Stone was present to answer
any questions. No one spoke for nor against, therefore the public

hearing was closed.

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, September 12, 2017 in regular
session. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided,

and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.
Pastor Rob Rensberger of First Church of God gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Corn

absent.

The minutes of the meeting held August 28, 2017 were approved
as circulated. Council Member Shelley made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Figert seconded the motion. On call of the

roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long read a proclamation Proclaiming October 2017 as
Domestic Violence Awareness Month.

Jason Callahan spoke on the State of Wabash City Schools.

Mayor Long announced that Trick or Treating hours for 2018 is
October 31* from 5-8 p.m.



OTHER BUSINESS:

Mayor Long Proclaimed September 17-23 as Constitution Week.

Mayor Long recognized the Fire Department on the YMCA Stair
Climb Event in honor of 9-11.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
SCOTT LONG, MAYOR <=7/, 7‘3’“}’2

ATTEST:
WENDY FRAZIER, CLERK-TREASURER_~

A
W 2yeiy




